
From: Jim Geddes
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB2314
Date: Sunday, February 17, 2019 2:53:48 PM

Dear committee members
Please vote to pass HB2314. This would allow motorcycles to be out of the way and
not take up space in auto lanes during high volume traffic hours. Motorcyclists now
during warm weather experience tremendous heat waiting in traffic that is neither
good for the rider or motorcycle. Riding so slowly stop and go can be dangerous
and is very fatiguing to the rider. possibly more people would use these smaller
vehicles thereby reducing congestion and fuel consumption.
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter
Sincerely
Alvin J. Geddes III ( Jim )
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